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Message from the Principal 
 
Happy New Year! I hope that everyone had a blessed and 

joyous holiday season. We are excited about a new year and 

pray for countless blessings for all of our Bethune families 

in 2022. 
 
Our Tiger scholars will be finalizing their second i-Ready 

diagnostic. This assessment will provide us with valuable 

information to help assist our scholars by creating a specific 

academic plan for the remainder of the year. We are thrilled 

that our after school tutorials have started and that many  

Tiger scholars will be receiving additional support in both 

reading and mathematics. 

 
We truly need everyone’s help with ensuring your children 

read every night for 30 minutes and to practice their math 

facts. As always, your child’s health and safety are our top 

priority. We continually deep clean our facility and have 

two amazing nurses on staff.  

 

Together, we will make our school a success! With love 

and gratitude to the world’s best community!  

 

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Latosha Williams 

 

 

Import Phone Numbers 
 

Main Line – 754-323-4900 
Fax Line – 754-323-4940 

Guidance – 754-323-4911 
Absence – 754-323-4902 

 
Dates to Remember 

 
 

• 1/5 Magnet Parent Night 

• 1/8 All Pro Dads 

• 1/10 Early Release 

• 1/11 Employee Planning 

• 1/12-1/13 i-ready Math Diagnostic 

• 1/13 Fire Drill 

• 1/17 No School 

• 1/18 Code Red Drill 

• 1/21 Kona Ice 

• 1/24 Literacy Week 
 

 

 



2nd Quarter Wordly Wise 
Winners 

  
5th Grade 
1st Place Kleo Grogans 
2nd Place Dezmond Banks 
3rd Place Mercedes Nieves 
 
4th Grade  
1st Place 
Brandon Demps 
2nd Place Elijah Ramrattan 
3rd Place Deyvion Smith 
 
3rd Grade  
1st Place Jeleon Palmer 
2nd Place Alona Lainez 
3rd Place Gia Mcneal 
 
2nd Grade 
1st Place Preston Smith 
2nd Place Andrew Fernandez 
3rd Place Dominic Green 

 

SAC Meetings 
 

Join us for our future SAC Meetings. All 

are held on Thursday virtually or face to 

face in the auditorium at 6:00 p.m. 

1/27, 2/24, 3/31, 4/28, and 5/26.  

 

 

Microsoft Teams Meeting 
 

Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 

Or call in (audio only) 

+1 754-216-1864,,162366686#   United 

States, Fort Lauderdale  

Phone Conference ID: 162 366 686# 

 

Meeting link will also be posted on the 

school website.  
 

 

  

  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjFiZTUyNGYtNTc0Yy00MDZiLTg2MzgtNWUxMDI3NDQ2ODUz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-a3783c95d422%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22085ddb20-00ea-4b24-b5bd-0777b861c9f7%22%7d
tel:+17542161864,,162366686# 


                           Title 1 Update  

 
We need your input regarding our school programs through our annual Title One Parent Survey. Please give us 
your feedback by filling out the survey below: This survey is designed to help our school find out how well we are 
working with you. 
 
Directions: Please answer each question by circling the number that corresponds to your level of 
disagreement/agreement with each statement. The rating scale ranges from “Strong Disagree (1) to Strongly 
Agree (4), place a check in the circle if you never received the information or circle N/A if you have no opinion on 
the statement. We appreciate your feedback! 

Shareable Parent 
Link: https://title1compliance.com/goodsurvey/?vfgxxs=QUNFNzYyNzMtRUUwRS00QjQzLThENTEtQTZEODVDNUU5NjQ3KzAzNDE= 

 

 

Title 1 Information on our school website: To find Title 1 information, go 

to the Bethune Elementary homepage at 

https://www.browardschools.com/bethune  

https://title1compliance.com/goodsurvey/?vfgxxs=QUNFNzYyNzMtRUUwRS00QjQzLThENTEtQTZEODVDNUU5NjQ3KzAzNDE=
https://www.browardschools.com/bethune


 

 

Preparing students for the 2nd  

I-Ready Diagnostic Assessment  

 

Dear Bethune Family & Friends, 

It’s hard to believe that we’re already preparing for the second i-Ready® Diagnostic. The 
second Diagnostic is an important benchmark for understanding your student’s growth, which 
is why it’s so important for students to try their best. These results allow us to better support 
them in achieving their growth goals for the year. Students took the ELA Diagnostic on the 
week of December 6th. They will be taking the Math Diagnostic on the week of January 10th.  

The most important thing we can do is prepare students and motivate them to put forth their 
best effort. 
  
Here are a few things you can do to help support students:   

 

• Make sure they get a good night’s rest before taking the Diagnostic! 

• Talk to students about why the second Diagnostic is important. You can say things like:  
o The second Diagnostic helps you find out how much progress you’ve made since the 

beginning of the year. 
o It allows your teacher and I to celebrate your accomplishments! 
o Try your best, and do not rush—but don’t spend too much time on a question either. 
o Remember, questions on the Diagnostic change based on your answers to earlier 

questions. You will see some questions you don’t know. That is okay! Just try your 
best. 

• Let them know you’re excited to celebrate their progress. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in your student’s learning. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Frazier and Mrs. Pellecer  

 

 

 

 


